The Scholastic Book Fair is coming io our school! What better way to promote reading to
cur students than by supporting this important literary event. From April 2.- 5 Royal Road
Elementary will be hosting this event. Next week the students, during their library time, will
have the opportunity to come and visit the Book Fair,

We invite your entire family to participate by purchésing the iatest and greatest in children's
books. Students are walcome to purchase books during their recass and lunch breaks.

You'll find hundreds of quality books at our Book Fair with a wide assortment for all reading
levels. Visit the Scholastic Book Fairs website at wowwscholastic.ca/bookfairs to get more

detailed information about these books. You can also watch book trailers and author videos
with your child on the BookTube page.

A Beok Fair fiyer that provides a preview of a few of the many books available to purchase at
our Fair will be given to your child. The flyer also contains a special Family Event Draw ballot
that parents can deposit during their visit times. You could win $50 in books - $25 for your
family PLUS $25 for your child’s classroom!

Don’t forget fo mark the Book Fair dates on your calendar! We look forward fo seeing you and
thank you, in advance, for supporting this great literary event which helps obtain new books
for our library. There are so many great new titles out there that | am eager to share with the
students!

! look forward fo seeing you at our Scholastic Book Fair!

Times for Parenis fo shop!

Wednesday 1.00 - 3:00

Thursday 3:30 -7:00

Friday 8:00 - 12:00
Yolerie Storey

{ibrarian




